
Colonel W S (Steve) Flaherty
S upe n nten do n

(804) 674-2000

COMMONWEALTH OF VDRG~N~A
DEPARTMENT OF STATE POLICE

P.O Box 27472, Richmond, VA 23261-7472

LI Colonel Tracy S. Russ,lIo
Deputy Superintendent

Chief Terry L. Suit
Hampton Division of Police
40 Lincoln Street
Hampton, Virginia 23669-3591

Dear Chief Suit:

May 17, 2017

This letter is to notify you that your request to send two (2) investigators to
2017 International Association of Auto Theft Investigators (IAAT1) Training
Delray Beach, Florida (June 11-15, 2017) had been approved.

attend the
Seminar in

On May 3, 2017, payment was sent from the Virginia State Polices Finance Division in
the amount of $2,870.76 to your agency.

If you have any questions,
674-2586.

please contact First Sergeant Steve Hail at telephone (804)

Sincerely,

WSF/shh

Copy: Lieutenant Colonel Gary T. Settle

Superintendent

A NATIONALLY ACCREDITED LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY
TDD 1-800-553-3144


